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From: Peter Bean 

Sent: Wednesday, 15 November 2017 4:34 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Redistribution of Electoral Boundaries

To the Redistribution Committee for South Australia, 

Hello there, I am a constituent of the Federal Division of Mayo. 

I do not believe that the Division of Mayo should be abolished in this redistribution process. 

We have many active communities, represented by our local councils, who understand our needs and 

thinking. 

We have distinct physical features in Mayo that differentiate us from metropolitan electorates as well as the 

rural electorate of Barker, These include the Hills Face Zone, the Onkaparinga River and the Lower Lakes. 

The town I live in: Mt Barker is projected to increase in population from 34,000 to 55,000 within the next 

20 years. We would not be served well by a metropolitan based member. 

Please respect the distinctiveness of the Mayo electorate and keep it as one of the ten electoral divisions in 

South Australia. 

Yours sincerely, Peter Bean  

_________________________  
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